

Monday Memo

22 March, 2021

March is Women's History Month!

"Nothing in life is to be feared, it is only to be understood. Now is the time to understand more, so that we may fear less."

— Marie Curie

Options Back on Campus!

Please review the video message Mr. Avery posted previously here: https://youtu.be/KsxngEq3tiQ.

- After Spring Break, Options will return to being on campus and in person starting Friday, March 26th. The Options school day will run from 8:30am until 11:30am, and students will access the building by walking to their classroom exterior doors, not the main entrance. The doors are as follows:
 - K-2: Room 117, can be accessed by walking around the building to the courtyard
 - o 3-5: Room 118, can be accessed by walking along the east side of the building
 - o 6-8: Room 107, can be accessed by walking along the west side of the building

Homeschool days at the Molly Brown House Museum

Below is a list of the upcoming Homeschool days the Molly Brown House Museum has planned for the remainder of the 2020- 2021school year. Please know that *advanced registration is required for Homeschool Day programs and most spaces in the Museum are only accessible via stairs.*

To register by: Email: education@mollybrown.org Phone: 303-832-4092 ext. 20

Admission is \$12 per child, \$5 per adult (one adult free). Siblings may attend for free, however, if they wish to participate in the activities and take-home components of the program they need to be registered.

Sinking of the Titanic - April 13, 2021

It was a night to remember abd a night that no one who survived could ever forget. But who were the people aboard the *Titanic*? What can the objects and documents they left behind tell us about their worlds? In this interactive program students will become someone who sailed on the *Titanic* and compare their experiences on and off the ship with the lives of other passengers and the crew.

Historic Preservation - May 11, 2021

1340 Pennsylvania Street nearly became a parking lot until a group of historic preservationists stepped in. Learn what it took to save the house, make your own historic buildings, and see some of the other buildings in and around Capitol Hill that have withstood the test of time and urban turnover.

A Servant's Life - June 7, 2021

Learn about what life was like for the women and men who were servants of the Brown family. We will explore the house through their eyes, see where they lived, and learn more about the individuals who worked in the home.



Reminders from previous Monday Memos

First Generation Webinar Series

At CSU, a first-generation student is one whose parents have not completed a bachelor's degree. One in four CSU Rams are first generation - and we're hoping to help many more students find their fit and navigate the college search process! To view the full series schedule, register, and learn more about CSU, please click on this link to the *First-Generation Webinar Series* webpage.